
 

 

MINUTES 

 

Demolition Review Committee 

Site Walk Meeting 07/02/20 

 

D. Choate called the meeting to order at 2:30 p.m. at the site visit for 546 Washington Road. 

Present were: David Choate, Alex Herlihy, Elizabeth Sanborn, Bev Giblin (ALT) 

 

Minutes review from 6/26/2020 mtg. B. Giblin motioned to accept: D. Choate seconded. 

Rollcall Vote: Bev Giblin - Aye, David Choate – Aye. 

 

Purpose: Site visit to barn and ell in question at 546 Washington Road. We visited property and 

reviewed with the owners the plans.  They will repurpose as much wood as possible.  The 

committee deemed it significant, but due to the conditions of the building, backed by many 

experts, and the because of the interest of the owners in replication and their commitments to 

adhere to standards, we voted to grant the demolition.   

 

E. Sanborn motioned, A. Herlihy 2nd. Rollcall vote: B. Giblin - Aye, E. Sanborn - Aye, A. 

Herlihy - Aye, D. Choate - Aye 

 

D. Choate will notify the Building Inspector, Peter Rowell, to issue permit. 

 

New business, E. Sanborn said that it looks as though Jay Layton has moved to Rye.  E. Sanborn 

will notify Jay to send a letter with interest of serving as an Alternate to the DRC to Phil Walsh, 

chairman, Rye Heritage Commission. 

 

E. Sanborn motioned to adjourn and A. Herlihy seconded the motion. 

Rollcall Vote: Bev Giblin - Aye, David Choate - Aye, E. Sanborn - Aye, A. Herlihy - Aye 

 

Meeting Adjourned at 2:45 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Elizabeth Sanborn 


